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 FRIDAY, May 31st – SUNDAY, June 2nd  

 
It is time to clean out those attics, basements, and garages for the 
annual Spring Clean Up Weekend!  Drop off times are as follows: 
 

   FRIDAY (5/31)        10AM – 12PM 
                         SATURDAY (6/1)          10AM – 2PM 
                          SUNDAY (6/2)  1PM – 3PM 
   
Disposal cost is free for city residents (who currently pay for 
garbage services billed through the City of Salix). All drop-offs will 
be checked by an attendant. 

Paint, tires, cement, broken glass, construction material or 

hazardous materials are not accepted.  

There is a $25 charge for each TV disposal. Attendant accepts cash, 

or you may ask to have it charged to your garbage bill.   

Most appliances will be accepted (i.e.: stoves, washing machines, 

dryers, air conditioners, microwaves, water heaters, etc.)  but are to 

be placed on a separate trailer for recycling.  If you are unable to 

make the drop off time, please call Ed at 712-490-6734.  

TORNADO SEASON IS UPON US 
Tornado season typically runs between June and July for the Midwest 
states. But tornadoes can strike at any time of the year. Know the 
difference between a watch (conditions are favorable for a tornado to 
form) and a warning (a tornado has been spotted in your area and you 
should take shelter immediately).  There is a tornado shelter inside the 
Salix fire station if you need a place to seek shelter. 
 

ALERT IOWA is a statewide 

emergency notification system 

that enables State and local 

officials to communicate 

emergency information directly to 

citizens.  Sign up today at: 

https://www.smart911.com  

 

 
 

  RATE CHANGES 

The council has approved three 

readings for changes to the water, 

sewer, garbage, and landfill rates.  

Water and sewer usage rates will 

increase by 3% to help cover costs 

of price increases in chemicals 

and water plant maintenance.   

Landfill rates decreased by 

.55cents and garbage rates 

increased $1.50.    

CONSUMER 

CONFIDENCE REPORT 

The 2023 Annual Drinking Water 

Quality Report contains 

important information about the 

source and quality of your 

drinking water. If you would like 

a copy of this report, please 

contact City Hall at 712-946-5645.  

This report is also available online 

at:  http://iowaccr.org/Salix 
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